
 

 

Planning Board 

Meeting Minutes 

December 11, 2017 

Opening 

The regular meeting of the Planning Board was called to order at 6:05 p.m. by Chairman 

Deborah Anderson. 

Present 

Deborah Anderson, William McClellan, Paul D’Angelo, and Robert Karling from the 

Planning Board.  Allen Adams was present representing the 0 Spring St. Borrego array 

abutters. 

Absent – John Rantuccio of the Plympton Planning Board. 

First on the agenda 

Allen Adams reported to the board that replacement plantings were in place and he and 

his group are ready to complete the project.  He wanted reassurance that Borrego would 

pay for the attorney fees as promised.  He was so assured. 

Next on the agenda 

Minutes for the November 20, 2017 meeting were approved as written, motion by 

Karling, second McClellan.  Unanimous. 

The Planning Board reconvened  

to the Selectmen’s meeting room where they  reviewed the Housing Production Plan 

presented by Christine Joy. The 81 page plan, which was developed by the Affordable 

Housing Production Committee, is a necessary component of the town’s ability to seek 

certain grant funds, and once approved at the state level, to give direction to the town’s 

affordable housing program.   The Planning Board voted to approve the plan on a motion 

by Karling, second by D’Angelo.  Vote was unanimous. 

 

The next meeting will be held Monday, January 8, 2018. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7 p.m..   


